
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Wyckoff Group Participates in  
“Team Up to Tidy Up” Event in Wyckoff 

 
 
Recently the Terrie O’Connor Realtors of the Wyckoff office donated their time and 
effort to make a difference in the Town of Wyckoff.  Each year the town sponsors a 
community event where volunteers scatter throughout the town to clean up garbage and 
litter that accumulates over the winter.  The event draws several hundred volunteers every 
year.  This is the second year that the “team” of Terrie O’Connor Realtors of Wyckoff 
participated, since the company recently opened for business in the town last year.  “It 
was a wonderful feeling being apart of this community event,” said the Terrie O’Connor 
associates.  “Meeting up with other volunteers and joining in on a worthwhile cause, 
really make you feel great.” 
 
Pictured above:  Robert Tenny, Kay McHugh and Maria Hansen, associates of  

               Terrie O’Connor Realtors 


